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Welcome To Pupil Newsletter: 
Hello, welcome to our first pupil newsletter. 
Last term a Year 6 pupil, Mary Close, came up 
with an idea of a newsletter written by a few 
pupils from Class 3. The idea succeeded and 
we have endeavoured to write a pupil 
newsletter that we all hope you enjoy.  
 

In memory of our Queen: 
Recently, most of us know our monarch, Queen 
Elizabeth II, sadly passed away on 08/09/2022. 
Queen Elizabeth II was the longest female 
reigning monarch in history, just celebrating her 
Platinum Jubilee this summer. Even though her 
reign lasted for seventy years it has been a shock 
to everybody in the UK and people worldwide.  
From all of us at Barlow Primary we send King 
Charles III and his family our best wishes at this 
difficult time.  
 
 
 
 

Proud to be part of The White Rose Federation 
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Our New Play Equipment: 
A few years ago, we had a big play 
course that was unfortunately 
demolished; since then, we have 
never had another play course built. 
Finally, a few weeks ago Mrs 
MacDonald (our Executive 
Headteacher) announced that we 
were going to have another climbing 
frame built and it would be ready to 
play on in a few weeks.  
It is now finished and here are a few 
images of the play equipment.  
Here are some quotes from children 
about the play equipment:  
Class 1 ‘’ I like the new equipment it’s really 
fun. I like the obstacle course the best’’- 
Tommy   
Class 2 ‘’It’s good equipment, I like to play 
on it with my friends. I especially like the 
obstacle course’’. -  Florence   
Class 3 ‘’ The new play equipment is like a new door unlocked in the playground, it’s 
really fun and we are so grateful for it, I like them all as there is such a wide variety’’- 
Halle    

 
 

Happy News: 
 

In our school we recently got a visit       
from our therapy dog, Twig. Twig came 
into our lesson and enjoyed every 
moment!  As well as greeting our classes, 
Twig took Evie for a walk around the field. 
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Young voices coming to return… 
In Young Voices Club this year we are going 
to Sheffield arena and we cannot wait. Mr 
Bringloe, our lovely Music Teacher, that 
travels between all of our three schools is 
taking us. On this journey, it will take one 
hour to get there. You will be able to take a 
couple of snacks on the bus. The children 
that are going to Young Voices will also have 
to pack a supper and bring it with them on the bus to the arena! We 
might even get home close to midnight! Practising like crazy is not even a 
term we can use to say how hard we are working.  Although we still have 
a long way to go we are making great progress. Heather Small will be 
performing with us, we can’t wait to sing with her. So, get your singing 
voice ready because we all cannot not wait! 
 

Book of the week:  
We had an idea to get more people reading  
books, this half term we chose ‘Attack of the 
Demon Dinner Ladies’. Here is the blurb… 
Blurb: 
‘Izzy and her friends are SUSPICIOUS. School dinners 
have changed for the worse and the dinner ladies are 
wearing hats and smiling creepily. Why are seagull 
hanging around and WHAT’S in the new pie?? 
But it’s when Maisie disappears that they KNOW. The 
dinner ladies are EVIL and they’re going to ATTACK!!!!’ 

We hope this gets more people reading 😊 
 
Disclaimer: We don’t have any Demon Dinner Ladies at Barlow! 
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Mr Rich Interview: 
Favourite colour: Blue 
Favourite food: Thai food  
Favourite drink: orange juice  
Favourite animal: Dog 
Favourite season: Winter 
Favourite subject: History  
Any hobbies: Sport 
Why choose Barlow: ‘Because I loved it when I came 
to do a try out’ 
Are you enjoying Class 2? ‘It’s lovely, I love it!’  
Enjoying being head of school? ‘Yes, but I’m always 
very busy’  
 

Miss Nunn Interview: 
Favourite colour: Pink 
Favourite drink: Hot chocolate 
Favourite animal: Dog 
Why chose Barlow: ‘All staff and people are lovely!’ 
Favourite season: Summer 
Any hobbies: Running 
Favourite Subject: Maths 
Are you enjoying Class 1?  
‘Loving it’                                                           

 
We hope you have all enjoyed our first Pupil Newsletter, thank you for 
reading and we hope you all have a lovely half-term! 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mary (Y6), Mia Sh (Y6), Erin (Y6), Annelise (Y6), Bailey (Y5) and Evie (Y6). 

Mr Rich  
Head of school 
& Class 2 

teacher 

Miss Nunn 
Class 1 Teacher & Early 
Years Forest Schools Lead 
 


